
 

  

 

   

 
 

 
Long Sutton County Primary School 

Dick Turpin Way, Long Sutton. Spalding Lincs. PE12 9EP 
Telephone 01406 363381 

E-mail enquiries@ls.keystonemat.org 
Web site www.longsutton.lincs.sch.uk 

Registered Company Number 07788995 
 

Headteacher: Miss S Gray 

16th November 2022 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Y6 Residential Trip 
Tuesday 29th November to Thursday 1st December 2022 

 
We are very excited to update you on our Year 6 residential trip to London from Tuesday 29th November to 
Thursday 1st December.  
 
Payment 
As you are aware, the total cost of the visit per child is £246.70 (including travel, meals, accommodation, and 
admission to all of the attractions outlined below).  All payment should now be complete via ParentPay. If your 
payment is not complete and you are experiencing difficulties in meeting all or part of the cost of this trip, please 
speak to the school office and we will do our best to help.  
 
Itinerary 
The trip itinerary has slightly changed as well as our departure time, but we will still be visiting all of the 
attractions originally planned. The confirmed itinerary for our trip is detailed below. 
 
 

Tuesday 29th November: 

7.30am  Arrive in School 

8.00-8.15am Depart School for London (by Dews coaches) 
*packed lunch to be provided by parents unless on free school meals. 

10.15am Visit ‘The Imperial War Museum - Duxford’ 

2.00pm Central London Sightseeing (Westminster) 

6.30pm Restaurant Meal at Pizza Express, The Strand (Trafalgar Square) 

8.40pm Check in to Accommodation (Wembley International Hotel) 
*5 Empire Way, Wembley, HA9 0NW Tel: 0208 733 9000 

9.30pm Lights Out 

 
 

Wednesday 30th November:  
(packed lunch provided by the hotel) 

8.30am Breakfast at Accommodation 

10.15am Visit the Natural History Museum 

1.30pm Visit the Tower of London 

http://www.longsutton.lincs.sch.uk/


 

  

 

   

 
 

5.00pm Restaurant Meal at Jungle Cave (Rainforest Café) 

7.30pm The Lion King (West End Show – Lyceum Theatre) 

 
 

Thursday 1st December: 
(packed lunch provided by the hotel) 

8.00am Breakfast at Accommodation 

10.00am Visit the ZSL London Zoo 

2.30pm Visit the HMS Belfast 

6.00pm Depart for Home (by coach)  

9.30pm Arrive Back to School 
*this is an approximate arrival time home – we will update you via Twitter on the day. 

 
 
Medical 
Thank you for completing the medical form for your child. If your child’s medical conditions change, please let us 
know as soon as possible so we can ensure we have the correct information for the trip.  
 
Money 
We recommend no more than £10 spending money per day but there is no obligation to send any.  Money will 

not be spent on food; it is purely for souvenirs at the attractions.  Please put your child’s money into three 
separate envelopes with your child’s name on for each day. 
 
Medical and Money Drop Off – 28.11.2022 
Miss Jaques and Miss Hannam will be available in the school office to collect any medicine/inhalers and 
spending money for the trip to save time on the morning of departure. This drop off session will be from 3.30-
4.30pm on Monday 28th November. Medicine and inhalers that your child will need on the Monday night will 
need bringing in on the Tuesday morning (29th). 
 
Snacks/Sweets 
We ask that children only take one small pack of sweets on the trip to eat on the bus.  A small pack of fruit pastilles, 
mentos, rolos or similar would be acceptable.   The children should not have any food in their room at the hotel 
at all.  We will be taking a range of fruit and biscuits with us that will be available at points during the day when 
we are together. 

    
 

Return Journey Arrangements 
On our return journey, we will be having a rest stop at a service station on route. This is where we will be pre-
ordering a McDonald’s Happy Meal. The cost of this is £2.99 and will be available to pay on ParentPay prior to 
the visit. We will be sending home a meal selection form for your child to select their happy meal option.  
 
Please note that in addition to the McDonald’s Happy Meal, we will be providing fruit and biscuits for the children. 
 
A few other reminders discussed at the parents meeting 

- We will update you with any information via the school’s Twitter and Facebook pages while we are away. 
Please keep an eye out on this for any changes to the expected arrival time home on the Thursday. 

- Children are ambassadors for the school and are expected to show exemplary behaviour at all times. If 
a child’s behaviour causes concern, parents will be contacted and expected to make arrangements for the 
child to be collected. 

- Children are not allowed to bring any electronic devices with them on the trip e.g., no phones, iPads, 
music devices, hair straighteners etc. 



 

  

 

   

 
 

 
As always, please do not hesitate to speak to school staff if you have any queries, questions or concerns about the 
trip. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 

 

Miss Hannam and Miss Jaques 

 
 

 
McDonald’s Order Form – 01.12.22 return journey 
 
Please tick which option your child would like for their happy meal and return it to Miss Hannam or Miss 
Jaques by Friday 18th November: 
 

Name: 

Chicken Nuggets  Coke  

Cheeseburger  Diet Coke  

Hamburger  Coke Zero  

Plain Hamburger  Oasis  

Plain Cheeseburger  Sprite  

  Fanta  

 


